
Submitter: nathaniel leof 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Health Care 

Measure: HB2395 

Narcan is an extremely useful tool to help save the lives of Oregonians. We should 

do everything we can as a state to ensure that it is easy to access all across the state 

to help protect our communities.  


